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12th June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 NATURE WALK TO ABBEY FIELDS – THURSDAY 22ND JUNE 2017 
 
As part of our learning challenge (Who would live in a place like this?), we will be continuing our study of 
habitats and classifying different living creatures in Science.  To link with this, we plan to visit Abbey Fields for a 
nature walk, during which we will be observing and identifying species of local plants and animals.  At the park, 
we will be met by Community Ranger Laura Smith, who will be guiding us through various activities. 
 
The trip will take place on the morning of Thursday 22nd June, with both Year 4 classes walking to Abbey Fields 
at 9.00am.  We will return to school in time for lunch.  Therefore, please send your child with a packed lunch or 
expect school meals as normal. 
 
On the day of the trip, it is essential that all children be dressed appropriately for the weather.  All children 
should wear suitable outdoor footwear please.  In case of warm weather, please ensure that your child has sun 
cream, a hat and plenty of water.  In case of rain, please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat.  Apart 
from this, children will be expected to wear full school uniform please. 
 
There will be no charge for this trip.  We already have permission for your child to participate (via the school 
activities parental consent form), so this letter is for information only.  If we have not received a completed 
parental consent form from you, you will have been notified by text.  A copy of the form was sent home on 24th 
May; it would be appreciated if you could complete and return it to the school office as a matter of urgency.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr C Westwood 
Year 4 Trainee Teacher 
 


